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P.O. BOX 1167

21 JEFFREY DRIVE

SOUTH WINDSOR, CT 06074

PHONE: 860.291.8755

FAX: 860.291.8757

www.designprofessionalsinc.com

CIVIL & TRAFFIC ENGINEERS   /   LAND SURVEYORS   /   PLANNERS   /   LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTS 

Serving Connecticut, Massachusetts, & Rhode Island 

 
July 11, 2022 

 

Jeff Doolittle, P.E. 

Town Engineer 

1540 Sullivan Avenue 

South Windsor, CT  

 

Re:  Site Plan Application - Drainage Impact Statement  

Wood Memorial Library  

 Native American Village Exhibition Site 

L066 Main Street  

  

Dear Mr. Doolittle,  

 

The Friends of Wood Memorial Library and Museum, Inc. are looking to secure a permanent 

approval for their Native American Village Exhibit located behind the Wood Memorial Library 

located at 783 Main Street. The exhibit was constructed with a Temporary and Conditional Permit 

Approval received in July of 2018. Since then, the exhibit has been in operation and to our 

knowledge, has not caused any drainage impact to its surrounding area. No changes to / expansion 

of the exhibit are proposed with this site plan application. With this, it is our opinion that the any 

impact to offsite drainage conditions, if any, will remain negligible.  

 

Please contact us with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Design Professional’s Inc.  

 

 

 

 

Daniel H. Jameson, PE 

Project Manager 

 


